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Private Bag X 447- PRETORIA - 0001 Environment House - 473 Steve Biko Road, Arcadia - PRETORIA
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Tel; 012 399 8913 E-mail: PMdunywa@environment.gov.za

SRK Consulting South Africa (Pty) Ltd
Postnet Suite #206

Private Bag X18

RONDEBOSCH

7701

Tel: 021659 3060
Email: ahill@srk.co.za

PER EMAIL / MAIL
Dear Sir/Madam

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF THE BASIC ASSESSMENT REPORT FOR THE PROPOSED
66/132KV DOUBLE CIRCUIT POWERLINE FROM ROMANSRIVER TO CERES WITHIN THE WESTERN
CAPE PROVINCE

The Department confirms having received the Final Basic Assessment Report for the abovementioned project
on 08 January 2018. You have submitted these documents to comply with the Environmental Impact
Assessment (EIA) Regulations, 2014, as amended.

You are hereby reminded of Section 24F of the National Environmental Management Act, Act No. 107 of 1998,
as amended, that no activity may commence prior to an Environmental Authorisation being granted by the
Department.

Kindly quote the abovementioned reference number in any future correspondence in respect of the
application,

Yours sincerely

§0271%

Mr Sabelo Malaza

Chief Director: Integrated Environmental Authorisations

Department of Environmental Affairs

Letter signed by: Ms Toinette van der Merwe

Designation; Environmental Officer: EIA Coordination, Strategic Planning and Support
Date: C8/0//2C/§



